
Sewer plant letter wrong 

The recent letter to the editor, entitled “Speaking out on sewer plant,” contains false statements that 
must be corrected. 

The Nipomo Community Services District (NCSD) is not proposing a sewer plant at 776 Mesa Road, 
as alleged by the letter writer. The board has approved the concept of expanding the existing Southland 
wastewater treatment facility adjacent to Highway 101.    

The Draft Water and Sewer Master Plan considered by the NCSD board at its Nov. 28 meeting does not 
propose additional disposal works as alleged by that letter writer. In fact, the draft plan is clear that 
NCSD is still studying options to accommodate additional disposal of treated wastewater, and no 
decision has been made at this time. 

Readers can download the Draft Water and Sewer Master Plan from NCSD's Web site 
(www.ncsd.ca.gov ) and read the report for themselves. 

That letter writer has done a disservice to Nipomo by writing erroneous information.   

Bruce Buel 

General manager 

NCSD  

November 30, 2007 
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